
Recommendations from the Cabinet Meeting held on 24th July 2024 

 
 
 
Cost of Living Proposal - Update 

 

RECOMMENDED that 

 

1) from the remaining £150,000 contained within earmarked reserves to support 

cost of living initiatives, £38,000 is allocated to a Voluntary Sector Money 

Adviser; 

 

2) the £62,000 allocation to Citizen’s Advice be amended to fund an Outreach 

Development Worker through to March 2026. 

 

Combined Financial Outturn and Quarter 4 Financial Monitoring Report 

(Including Update on the Fleet) 

 

RECOMMENDED that 

 

1) The reprofiling of the Capital Fleet Replacement budget, relating to the 

Domestic Waste Collection Service, be approved. 

 


